
Children’s House Admissions Dates and Timelines 

3 year old Admissions for September 2024
Please submit an application for your child.  Students can join us at Somersfield Academy in the 
September of the year they turn 3 years of age. 

• There is no assessment for the 3 year old applicant.

• Parents are expected to attend a tour.  Tours are offered on Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday mornings at 9:30am.  Please call Alison Kempe on 239-3345 or email on 
alisonkempe@somersfield.bm to book a tour.

• Journey of Discovery Open House is on Thursday, September 21 at 5:45pm.

• Parent Connects will start on Monday, September 11 2023 .  This will be organized via 
email. All families with applications submitted will be contacted to come in for our 
Parent Connect. This is an opportunity to familiarize your family with all aspects of 
Somersfield Academy.

• 3 year old offers will be made via email starting Friday, September 29th 2023.

• Bursary information can be found on the Somersfield Academy website.

mailto:alisonkempe@somersfield.bm


OPEN HOUSE

CHARACTER DEVELOPMENT |  THE PREPARED ENVIRONMENT |  THE MONTESSORI CURRICULUM & CERTIFIED TEACHER | CO-CURRICULAR SUBJECTS

*Please note this event is for parents ONLY.

Journey of Discovery Open House
We invite you to attend our Montessori Open House. You will learn about the Montessori 

philosophy, curriculum and why we believe starting your child’s formal education at 3 years old 
is the best decision for your child.

For Parents of Prospective Students
Thursday, September 21, 2023 at 5:45pm

The journey will begin in Children’s House (3-6 years) and end in Lower Primary (P2-P4), 
showing the progression of the Montessori curriculum from one level to the next.

Participants will have an opportunity to gain “hands-on” experience with the Montessori 
materials and have one on one talks with our Montessori trained teachers. 

For more information please contact Mrs. Alison Kempe.
441.239.3345 admissions@somersfield.bm
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